2025/06/26 15:36 1/1 Thank you for pre-registering for the EMBO Laboratory Leadership (3-days) course!

Thank you for pre-registering for the EMBO Laboratory
Leadership (3-days) course!

Information on your selection for the course will be sent after the registration deadline (15 November
2024).
If you can no longer attend, please let us know, as there is a waiting list of applicants who we would
like to offer a place to.

We look forward to meeting you!
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